
 

 
 

 

 

Parent Newsletter – January 2021 

   

When you are lonely, I wish you Love!                                        

When you are down, I wish you Joy! 

When you are troubled, I wish you Peace! 

When things seem empty, I wish you Hope! 

With all above wishes, Have A Very Happy New Year!        

 
         

     
 

   

 

Janauary 15th – 2021 – 2022 Pre- K Application opens online at www.mcpss.com   

January 15th – FROZEN FRIDAY STARTS 

January 18th  – Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday – NO SCHOOL 

January 19th  – Parent Meeting – 5:00 pm 

January 23rd – 3rd Quarter Begins 

 

 

January Parent Meeting – January 19th at 5:00 pm      
The January Parent meeting will be held Tuesday, January 19, 2021. As a reminder, parents are 

REQUIRED to attend at least FOUR parent meetings per school year. The topic is Promoting 

Resilience in Pre-K Students. 

 

 

 
 

Student Transfer Online Application – January 4th – February 26th  
The application period for all student transfers for the Mobile County Public School System 

began January 4, 2021. An application is required for students who wish to enroll outside of their 

attendance zone. Once the transfer is approved, it is valid through the school’s exit grade unless 

the transfer is revoked.  The only form to be completed is for new transfer applicants only. The 

process will be electronic, parents will complete and submit the application ONLINE at 

www.mcpss.com, then CLICK the APPLY FOR icon (looks like paper and pencil) and click on 

Student/School Choice Transfers. 

 

 

Monique P. Baugh, Principal 

The Jaguar Journal 
 

Just 4 Developmental Laboratory 
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Frozen Friday – EVERY FRIDAY starting January 15th 

Every Friday beginning January 15th, students will be able to 

purchase ICE CREAM! The cost is $1.00. Students may bring 

money Monday – Friday and they will receive their ice cream on 

FRIDAY. Ice cream flavors and descriptions TBA.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO BE IN COMPLETE UNIFORM 

EVERYDAY!  

INCLUDING SHOES! 
Parents will be notified if their student is not in compliance with the 

Just 4 Developmental Laboratory’s uniform policy. We had a large 

number of students NOT IN COMPLIANCE with the shoe uniform 

policy before the holidays. Be reminded, failure to follow to the 

uniform policy can result in the removal of your student from 

the program until the student is in adherence to the uniform 

policy. If there are any questions, concerns or circumstances, contact 

Ms. Baugh at mbaugh@mcpss.com or (251)221-1450. 
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